
 

 

“ҚазТрансОйл” 
акционерлік 

қоғамы 

Акционерное 
общество 

“КазТрансОйл” 

“KazTransOil”  
Joint Stock  
Company 

 

 

Қазақстан Республикасы, 010000, 
Астана қ., Тұран даңғ., 20 

Республика Казахстан, 010000, 
г. Астана, пр. Туран, 20 

20, Turan ave., Astana, 
010000, Republic of Kazakhstan 

 
 

Press release 

Astana, February 27, 2024  

 

 
Starting from April 1, 2025, the tariff of KazTransOil JSC for oil discharge service 

from railway tank cars will change for export destinations outside the Republic 
of Kazakhstan  
 

Pursuant to the Order of the General Director (Chairman of the Management Board) of 
KazTransOil JSC No. 14 dated February 25, 2025, starting from April 1, 2025, the tariff 

for additional service of oil discharge from railway tank cars at the Aktau oil pumping 
station will change for export outside the Republic of Kazakhstan. The new tariff will be 
KZT625.36 per 1 ton (excluding VAT). 

The current tariff of KZT375 per ton (excluding VAT) was introduced on January 1, 2023. 
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